
 

 

 

 

Major Infrastructure Improvements to Be Unveiled on Campbellton Road    

Ribbon cutting celebrates road, street and infrastructure efforts in Sandtown community  
 

WHO:  Emma I. Darnell, Fulton County District 6 Commissioner 
  Management and staff of the Fulton County Public Works Department 
     
WHAT: Following a year and a half of work to a 2.3 mile stretch of Campbellton 

Road starting at Reynolds Road and ending on Enon Road, Fulton County 
work crews will officially unveil the section of roadway and its many 
changes to the Sandtown community.  The project consisted of 10-foot 
wide sidewalks, curb and gutter, 2-foot grass strip, and drainage along 
both sides of Campbellton Road These sidewalks are the first links to a 
series of surrounding projects that will help create a walkable and livable 
environment within that section of the county’s southern end.  These 
future projects include Campbellton Road/Boat Rock/New Hope Road 
Roundabout and sidewalks at Enon, New Hope and Danforth Roads.   

 
WHEN: Friday, November 18, 2016 11:00am 
 
WHERE: Sandtown Park 
 5320 Campbellton Road, SW  

Atlanta, Georgia 30331 
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